
October 9, 1979 

Mr. John B. Lewis, Jr. 
Lewis, Lewis & Lewis 
Attorneys at Law 

131 North Main Street 
Post Office Box 4 

Farmville, North Carolina 27828 

Dear Jack: 

I appreciate the kind invitation to attend the reception 
and dinner to be held at the Carolina Country Club in Raleigh 
on Saturday, December 1, 1979. It was kind of you to think 
of me. 

I will be in Asheville that day, but believe I will be 
able to get back to Raleigh in time for the dinner. I look 
forward to being with all of you that evening. 

Once again, thank you for extending this invitation. 
With best wishes and warm personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

Ly” 
Robert Morgan 

 


